
From: Butch Bowers <Butch@ButchBowers.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Date: 9/3/2015 10:17:11 AM

Subject: Re: Revised Ethics Letter - SC Box Tixs (2)

Perfect. Great work, y'all. 
 

If the press shop responds to the reporter, please make sure they don't unwittingly throw Herb under the bus. It 
would be nice to throw Herb a bone by saying we agree with his interpretation of 2-17-90, but it simply doesn't apply 
here for the reasons set forth in the letter. Thanks. 
 

From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2015 10:03:35 AM
 
To: Patel, Swati; Butch Bowers
 
Subject: Revised Ethics Letter - SC Box Tixs (2)
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